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Comments: Please make motorized singletrack in Wayne National Forest

 

Dear Rachel Neuenfeldt,

 

I am a retired Navy veteran and I would like to have motorized single-track trails in the Wayne National Forest to

ride my motorcycle. I used to ride my motorcycle on trails in California but now I live in Ohio and there are no

opportunities to ride motorized single track in Ohio. I like riding challenging singletrack trails on my motorcycle.

The Wayne National Forest is a suitable place to have a large single-track motorcycle trail system.

 

Sincerely,

 

William Perry


